Docket No. 5u-482 Jun 7 1984

Mr. Glen L. Koester

Vice President - Nuclear

Kansas Gas and Electric Company
P.0. Box 208

Witchita, Kansas 67201

Dear Mr, Koester:
SUBJECT: DESIGN VERIFICATION ACTIVITIES ~ WOLF CREEK 1

By letter dated January 4, 1984 the NRC staff requested that KG&E submit
additional information which could possibly support the conclusion that the
design process for Wolf Creek, has been properly implemented. KG&E responded
via letter dated March 9, 1984, To complete its review the NRC staff requests
the following information regarding Wolf Creek:

(a) Audit records or other documentation which verify that Sargenc and Lundy
had performed and updated the calculations needed to support the current
ultimate heat sink design.

(b) Audit records or other documentation which verify that Sargent and Lundy
had maintained and updated the ultimate heat sink design criteria document/
data and that this updated information had been properly coordinated with
the other design interfacing organizations (i.e., Bechtel, Dames and Moore).

(c) Audit records or other documentation which verify that Sargent and Lundy
had performed adequate internal interuivisional coordination associated
with the ultimate heat sink design.

Pending sat sfactory review and evaluation of the requested information, the
staff concludes that an independent design verification program does not
appear necessary. A copy of the staff's preliminary evaluation is enclosed.

Sincerely,
nad by
L sonliud
Darrell G. Eisenhut, Director
Division of Licensing
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation

Enclosure:
Preliminary Evaluation

cc w/enclosure: /‘
See next page
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Mr. Glen L. Koester

Vice President - Nuclear

Kansas Gas &nd Electric Company
P.0. Box 208

Witchita, Kensas 6720]

Dear Mr. Koester:
SUBJECT: DESIGN VERIFICATION ACTIVITIES - WOLF CREEK 1

Dy letter dated January 4, 1984 the NRC staff requested that KG&E submit
acditional inforimation which could possibly support the conclusion that the
design process for Wolf Creek, has been properly implemented. Ko&E responded
via letter dated March 9, 1984, To complete its review the KRC staff requests
the following information regarding Wolf Creek:

(a) Audit records or other documentation which verify that Sargent and Lundy
had performed and updated the calculations needed to support the current
vitimate heat sink design.

(b) Audit records or other documentation which verify that Sargent and Lundy
had maintained and updated the ultimate heat sink design criteria document/
data end that this updated information had been properly coordinated with
the other design interfacing orgenizations (i.e., Bechtel, Dames and Moore).

{c) Audit records or other documentation which verify that Sargent and Lundy
had performed adequate internal interdivisional coordination associated
with the ultimate heat sink design.

Pending satisfactory review and evaluation of the requested information, the
staff concludes that an independent design verification program does not
appear necessary. A copy of the staff's preliminary evaluation is enclosed.

gincerely,
/ (f/
OB D
Darrell G. Eisenhut, Director
Division of Licensing
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation

Enclosure:
Preliminary Evaluation

cc w/enclosuve:
See next page
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